
 
 

Live lessons -  Code of Conduct 
 

 

In our remote lessons, we encourage children to have their cameras switched on.  

This will: 

• support the engagement of pupils in the lesson 

• improve behaviour management as the teachers can see when pupils are on task or 

actively listening 

• support phonics with younger pupils, as staff can see and hear pupils making sounds 

and correct or model as appropriate 

• support safeguarding 

• support pupils’ social and emotional needs by allowing them to see their friends and 

feel more fully part of a class. 

 

The following code of conduct must be followed during all live lessons: 

While your child is online, they must follow the school behaviour expectations as if they 

were in school  

Pupils should wear appropriate clothing during the live lessons  

 

Other members of the household should wear suitable clothing during the live learning 

 

Pupils should be sat in an appropriate location for example, not in bedrooms 

 

Where possible, pupils should be against a neutral background. If this is not possible, 

please be aware of what is in the background  

Language used should be appropriate, including that of any family members  

 

Microphones should be muted unless requested to unmute by the teacher 

 

Taking photos of the screen or recording any online interactions is not permitted  

 

During live sessions, your child should be appropriately supervised and monitored  

 

 

 


